
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Sarasota Housing Authority (SHA) will hold a public hearing on a 
significant amendment to its Capital Fund Program (CFP) Budget FY 2022 for 
HUD on March 14, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. at its Central Office located at 269 S. 
Osprey Avenue, Sarasota, FL 34236. The draft budget is also available for 
review at the SHA Central Office located at 269 S. Osprey Avenue, Sarasota, 
FL 34236 during its regular hours of operation, 8:00 a.m. through 5:00 p.m., 
Monday through Thursday and 8:30 a.m. through Noon on Friday. 
 
Date of Posting:  January 23, 2024  


